
CITY OF SANTA PAULA 
HARVARD BOULEVARD SEWER PIPELINE, WATER MAINLINE 

AND PAVEMENT REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 

The City of Santa Paula's upcoming project on 
Harvard Blvd. will begin construction soon.  This 
project will take place between 10th Street and 
Peck Road.  This project involves sewer 
replacement, water main replacement and 
pavement rehabilitation.   
 
The construction will be performed by Toro 
Enterprises, Inc. and is anticipated to take 
approximately a year and a half.  It will involve 
periodic traffic disruptions, heavy equipment, and 
possible detours.   
 
The City’s multi-year infrastructure project will 
increase the longevity of both the potable water 
and sewer mainlines as well as improve roadway 
and sidewalk access along Harvard Blvd.  
 
The City is committed to doing all they can to 
minimize disruption to residents and businesses 
during the construction phase.  
 
Please visit the project website for more 
information and schedule updates: 
 

www.harvardblvdproject.com  

For questions or concerns please contact the Construction Manager :  
Jon Turner,PE  - 805-518-2992 -  Harvard@phoenixcivil.com 


